

廖寶珊紀念書院 Liu Po Shan Memorial College 學校通訊電子版 2022/10.2

地址:荃灣綠楊新邨 電話:2499-6711 傳真:2490-9392

電郵: info@lpsmc.edu.hk



良好的英語 學習環境

本校致力營造英語學習環境,使學生習慣以英語與人溝通。除早會、周會及英文學會舉辦的恆常活動外,更藉英語增潤班、「英語嘉年華」及「跨科英語學習日」等大型活動鼓勵學生以英語作溝通媒介。本校英語戲劇組及英語辯論隊更多次奪得校際戲劇節及校際辯論比賽的獎項。



在最近的英語早會分享裏,英語大使詳細地介紹英語角多元化的活動,例如同學們與外籍老師Mr. Byron 和 Mr. Simon 一同玩桌上遊戲、看電影學英文、製作各式各樣的手工藝等。分享中亦提及本校英文辯論隊參加了《香港中學英語辯論比賽》,並於賽事中獲勝,中三級王善平同學更獲選為最佳辯論員。是次比賽不但能全面訓練同學英語表達的能力,亦能提升他們的時事觸覺及思辨技巧。

學好英語不但有助我們與不同人士溝通,也可以 為我們的個人生活增添更多樂趣。











廖寶珊紀念書院 Liu Po Shan Memorial College 學校通訊電子版 2022/10.2

地址:荃灣綠楊新邨 電話:2499-6711 傳真:2490-9392

電郵:info@lpsmc.edu.hk



Cultivating Our English Environment

以下是 3B Candy Wong 及 6D Gena Ng 的分享:

Candy: Good morning principal, teachers and fellow students. I'm Candy from 3B and I'm the captain of the English Debating Team.

Gena: I'm Gena from 6D and I'm the former chairlady of the English Debating Team and the English Ambassador Team. Today we are going to talk about some activities that the English department is holding.

Candy: As many of you have noticed, the English corner has been renovated, and now, many activities are being held there. For example, during lunch time, you can visit the English corner and play some board games with Mr. Byron and Mr. Simon. We can also learn more about festive celebrations, watch some movies, do arts and crafts or simply just have a chat with them. We're also very grateful that some of our dedicated English Ambassador Team members took the time to help introduce our new S1 students to the English Corner and play some games with them during their class visits in September. The English Corner was packed and there was a great atmosphere of fun and energy.

Gena: Besides the English Corner activities, there are some ECA activities that we encourage you to try out such as the English Debating Team. Being in the English Debating Team can improve your listening skills, speaking skills, build up your confidence, and bring you many more benefits. Just last summer, we competed in the Grand Final of the Hong Kong Secondary Schools Debating Competition against STFA Tam Pak Yu College. We debated the motion that celebrities should not act as spokespeople for humanitarian issues. And as the negative team, it was our job to stop this motion from standing. It was a close debate but we were delighted to be awarded the victory by the Adjudicator Mr. Sean Cain from St. Stephens Church College. I would also like to say congratulations to Candy for being awarded best speaker. All of our hard work from last year has definitely paid off.

Gena: Before we finish up, we want to remind all of you that learning English is very important. Learning English can help open lots of doors, such as working in a multinational company in the future, creating opportunities to work abroad, or simply the joy of watching and fully understanding Hollywood movies, and the ability to connect with others all around the world using an international language. We hope to see you in an English activity using more English in your daily lives. If you have any questions about joining some English activities, feel free to ask Mr. Byron or Mr. Simon about them. Thank you for listening and have a great day.